Design & Access Statement
39 Croftdown Road, NW5.
The proposed development is a resubmission following an earlier planning refusal, 
Ref: 2019/4615/P and Appeal Ref: APP/X5210/D/20/3253610, for a single storey rear extension incorporating existing light-well internally within dwelling.
The revised amendment is to replace the approved two roof-lights, one a full-width sloping light against the building and the other a large 2m square light, with a single box roof-light, and to flush the approved stepped rear, to improve the design, aesthetic and harmony of the proposed new living and garden space, while also improving the side elevation to the neighbouring property by lowering and making consistently horizontal the parapet wall facing them. It also pulls back the glass roof-light so it is set back from their boundary.

Some concern has been expressed regards light-spill, and we will ensure a lighting design that mitigates any concerns and that meets any requirements imposed by any condition that may be imposed.

The previous refusal and dismissed appeals only joint conclusion for not allowing this scheme was the impact it would have on the neighbours regards light and outlook. It is quite clear from our simple drawing analysis (drawing number 1901-P-2E) that both of these concerns are superfluous. First, the northerly aspect of the development means that the light and shadow is cast more by the existing building height and three-storey rear return than the proposed extension ever can. Second, while the existing fence is less than 1.5m below the proposed extension, there is currently (and has been ever since our clients have occupied the property) a hedge/bush or shrub that exceeds the height of the proposed extension by at least half a metre, which actually impacts our site more than any extension will ever impact theirs.
Access to the rear area out to the garden is improved so flush and able to open fully to thus integrate both the indoor and outdoor spaces to form one large unobstructed space, while access to the remainder of the property is unchanged.
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